
Sewer Jetting/Cleaning Notice: 
 

The City of Dyersville will be jetting/cleaning sanitary sewer 
lines between 4th Avenue SE and 8th Avenue SE west of 
Highway 136/52 from August 12-23.  During the jetting 

process, you may have some bubbling or splashing in your 
toilets or floor drains.  We suggest keeping toilet lids down 
and drains covered to prevent water from splashing out.   

If you notice an unusual odor after the cleaning of your line, 
pour water into your floor drains.   

There is no street-by-street schedule, so please take the 
above precautions between August 12-23.   

 
If you have any questions, please contact City Hall at 563-

875-7724.  Thank you! 


